
The Card Home for the Aged 

154 Pleasant Street 

Willimantic Ct 06226 

 

May 22 2025 

 

 

David Slivinski 

154 Pleasant St 

Willimantic, Ct.06226 

 

 

Mr. Slivinski. 

 

Members of an interview team from The Card Home for the Aged Inc. met 

with you on December 19th 2024 along with your case manager Jessica 

Michaud from United Services. As at the time you were informed your rent 

would be $3,071.00.  At that time you told us a Title 19 application had 

been sent on your behalf to the State Of Connecticut for residency at the 

Card Home. 

During these past three months since your entry on February 4th 2025, The 

Card Home has made several attempts to support you in your residency 

here.  There have been documented incidents with staff members. 



On April 11, 2025 we learned from your case manager David Carlson 

(United Services) that the application has still not been completed or sent 

to the state. 

As of April 28th, 2025, you have not paid your monthly room, board and 

service in full. Your amount of arrears as of May 22nd is $ 8,496.00. 

 For June 1st your new arrears total will be $10,620 

Please consider this formal notice that The Card Home for the Aged Inc. is 

discharging you as a resident for failure to meet financial obligations 

effective June 22nd 2025. 

Pursuant to the application, and the agreement of entrance you signed on 

February 4th 2025.  Your failure to comply with The Card Home rules and 

regulations is a concern for us. The Card Home is an inappropriate 

placement to meet your needs.  

You have the right to request a hearing and to appeal this discharge. You 

and your representative can request a hearing. The law allows you ten days 

to begin the appeal process (19a-535a (d)). 

You can contact the Long Term Care Ombudsman Program for explanation 

of the process. The contact person is Kimora Cruz. The numbers is 

1(866)388-1888 or (860)424-5200.  



Their address is Department of Aging and Disability Services  

55 Farmington Avenue Hartford Ct 06105 

You can email at itcop@ct.gov 

You can also contact the Department of Public Health at (860) 509-8000 

 

 

Thank you.  

Dawn Bakke  

Interim Administrator  
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